Tenerife week of ‘The New Club of Paris’: Dates, Location and Accomodation
1. Dates (all in 2012)

The week of events  goes from February  6th and ends on February 11th 2012 (11th inclusive)

1.1 The New Club of Paris (NCP) Working meeting (for NCP members only)  starts on February 7th, 2012, 9:00 a.m. and will end on February 8th , late afternoon. Recommendation is to arrive not later than February 6th and to leave not earlier than February 9th. Program will be communicated to NCP members in due course.

1.2 The subsequent  seminar days  start on February  8th, evening,  with an opening session and ends on February 11th evening. For participants in the seminar only, recommendation is to arrive on Tenerife latest during February 8th daytime and to leave not earlier than February 12th. See program on extra leaflet.

2. Accomodation

Meeting and conference hotel is Hotel MARITIM on Tenerife. Since pre-booking has been closed (i.e. all those who have booked before Nov. 1st are already subscribed),  additional participants are kindly requested to manage their own booking directly as follows:
MARITIM Hotel Tenerife,  El Burgado 1,  38410 Puerto de la Cruz / Los Realejos, Spain
Phone:          +34 922 379-000                       Fax:        +34 922 379-037      
E-Mail:             info.ten@maritim.de
The person especially in charge for reservations and potential changes (under the booking code  NCP/Koch – please mention  !) is Mr. Freddy Galindo    fgalindo.ten@maritim.de
In case the hotel would be completely booked out, they offer to mediate accommodation nearby.

3. Recommendations  w.r.t. travel to and from Tenerife

Air travel: When booked in time, flights are available from main places such as in Germany for less than 400,- €., and should be never more than at 500,- €. Reasonable fares are either offered by tourist travel organizations such as Thomas Cook or TUI, or by charter lines such as CONDOR  or by internet air flight brokers such as e-bookers or Opodo. 
You may choose either South Airport (Aeropuerto Sur - namend Reina Sofia) or North Airport Aeropuerto Norte) which is located closer to the place of event. However, any of the two airports will work to get to Puerto de la Cruz, so what decides more is price and availability on selected date.  For local logistics see extra leaflet. Please be aware that times for the regular bus connections given on this extra leaflet need to be checked shortly before e.g. via internet research (in specific on the TITSA bus lines), or on spot, since timetables may change between seasons. The bus services are regular during daytime (local + 1 hour on CET).
